

Blessed Angels Community Center Emergency Food Pantry Nonprofit 501c(3) Organization

AN OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PARTNER



January 4, 2018

Mr. Cecil Pruitt The Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204 Chantilly, VA 20151

Dear Mr. Pruitt:

During this special season of giving, on behalf of Blessed Angels Community Center, we would like to send a BIG thank you, thank you, for giving such a wonderful Christmas Blessing to so many children from low income families, families of evacuees, homeless veterans, and children living with grandparents this Holiday Season.

Over 150 Children received a special blessing of the beautiful Teddy Bears and Puppy's from Jared The Galleria of Jewelers and the Pruitt Foundation. The children were happy, happy, happy and were singing Christmas Carols because you gave them a reason to smile over the Christmas Holidays. What a blessing this was to the little children. So many of these families are having a hard time making ends meet and could not afford to buy anything for their children.

Because of your generosity and caring spirit, you inspired other vendors to join in. The children were also blessed with socks, dental kits, toys, candy, cookies, punch, and Santa Claus.

Also, Sir, we would like to thank you for your very generous donation of \$5,000.00 to help purchase groceries for families in need. Because of your kindness, your generous donation helped put food on the table for 1,313 citizens, 325 families to say grace over for the Christmas Holidays.

What an AWESOME BLESSING! The Pruitt Foundation is truly making a difference in so many people's lives! We are truly grateful and honored by your generosity and continued partnership. Enclose are the pictures we promised. Enjoy!!! Happy New Year!

Blessings,

Marion Thomas

Marion Thomas, CEO/Executive Director